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Kucera, Lauren Nov 6 (2 days ago)

to me, rob.young, Greg

Hi John,
 
I just spoke with the Surface Landman and the SUA is still under negotiation.  He should have it finalized in the next couple of weeks.  We will not submit the facility 2A until at
least 30 days after the pre-application notices have been received by the applicable owners.  Will this hold up approval of the subject 2A?  We will not complete these wells
until we have an approved facility 2A.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren	Kucera
Regulatory	Affairs	–	Rockies	GWA

Anadarko	Petroleum	Corporation	
(720)	929-6107	-	Direct

 
From: Noto - DNR, John [mailto:john.noto@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 3:57 PM
To: Kucera, Lauren
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Subject: Re: Kerr McGee, Kerbs 31N-14HZ, Form 2A #400444568
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